
Keeping Children Safe at Ormiston 
Endeavour Academy 
We recognise our moral and statutory responsibility to safeguard and promote 
the welfare of all students. We endeavour to provide a safe and welcoming 
environment where children are respected and valued. We are alert to the 
signs of abuse and neglect and follow our procedures to ensure that children 
receive effective advice, support and protection. 

 

 

Child protection and Safeguarding Policy  

Keeping Children Safe in Education 2018 

Working Together to safeguard children 2018 

Signs of abuse 

Role of the DSL 

Online Safety 

Local youth culture 

Sexting in schools 

Self-harm 

Mental health 

Updates  

 


	Keeping Children Safe at Ormiston Endeavour Academy

